
Subject: Credit card in my name / NW Card
From: "Jason Earl, JET group" <jason.earl@thejetgroup.co.uk>
Date: 24/06/2019, 19:18
To: Albie Turner <albie@versaaccountants.co.uk>, Aubrey Hayward
<aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com>, "ivo101329@gmail.com"
<ivo101329@gmail.com>, "ivaylo@g-cv.com" <ivaylo@g-cv.com>, "rpawilliams@g-
cv.com" <rpawilliams@g-cv.com>, Neil Cameron <neil@versaaccountants.co.uk>,
George Eaton-Busfield <george@g-cv.com>

Hi all,

As most are aware there is a company credit card that is in my name. This
was setup before Mr Busfield's fraudulent changes on Companies House last
year when I was a director and 100% shareholder.

I've decided I am unwilling to have my name continue to be used to to
facilitate a line of credit to a business who's shadow director and indirect
majority shareholder continues to steal from staff who have still not get their
shares 1 year later, or actively remain in dispute with shareholders, not to
mention myself, who has been royally shafted in the whole process of this.

I understand there is circa £2000-3000 on this card. It is mostly used for
software subscriptions, office sundries, VOIP and team lunches. Versa already
have access to the statements for this, but should download CSV's shortly
before it gets removed.

I plan to cancel this card shortly As this is in my name. I will not be consulting
with Mr "consultant" Busfield over the matter because quite frankly couldn't
give a rat's rectum how this affects someone who doesn't give a hoot about
deceiving others, while having the hypocrisy to harangue others about having
a "moral compass" (George, I'll buy you one of these for this year's not-so
Secret Santa, because materially speaking they don't cost anything). Mr
Busfield has left me more than enough liabilities to worry about in the last
year, so I'll be proactive about getting this one off my list while I can.

I believe this card should be transferred to one of the directors of the
company. I understand that Mr Williams has a gambling addiction (George's
word's, not mine) so he might not be suited for this. If the directors are
unwilling to take this on, then I'm sure Mr Busfield would be willing to take
responsibility seeing as he is the architect who orchestrated this house of
cards.

On that note, that does bring me on to another point. I do believe the
"Dulwich Pussies" (words of Brian O'Neill QC, not mine) need to submit their
statements for the Natwest Black Reward card. The company is paying for this
yet there is no transparency into what this has been spent on. At least my
Monese statements are sent to Versa and others periodically. Lets hope it's
not being used to purchase hotel rooms, cocaine and hookers like a previous
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prevalent member of staff did. I also note that Versa brought this up last week
a few days after this crossed my mind and therefore share the same concerns.
Great minds think alike as they say.

Kind regards,
Jase.

2 of 2


